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My name is Ryan Borish, I am a Program Analyst. I’ve been with the Office of the Inspector 

General for just over four years. It’s extremely important to be to be involved in my community. 

In my free time, I like to ref basketball as well as volunteer. I volunteer at a local soup kitchen 

and a local jobs training site. And I am able to do both of those activities as a direct result of the 

employee-friendly policies that the Office of the Inspector General provides its employees; 

including alternative work schedules, telework, fit time, and early start times. Thanks to the OIG, 

its policies, and its people, I am the well-rounded person that I am today. I am truly blessed to 

work with a wonderful group of colleagues, who share the value system of a work-life balance. I 

mean, they’re some of the people who have inspired me to do this. I participate in many 

activities outside of work that gives me a high degree of fulfillment that I otherwise would not be 

able to experience. It’s reminding me of what’s important.  

To learn more about our opportunities at the Office of the Inspector General, please visit our 

website, oig.justice.gov.  


